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Date: 02/03/2020  
  

Finance Minister, Dr. Ghazi Wazni, met with the President of the Lebanese 
American University, Dr. Joseph Jabra to discuss potential cooperation 
between the LAU and the Ministry of Finance in various fields. 
 
Wazni met also with a delegation from the Association of Travel and Tourist 
Agents in Lebanon (ATTAL) headed by Jean Abboud who informed him of the 
impact of the crisis witnessed by the tourism sector in Lebanon.  
 

  
  


